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September 26, 2022

Dear President Dr. Kenji Sugibayashi,

Warm greetings from Bangkok University (BU) and thank you very much for
sharing with us the great news about the Commemoration of the 30t Anniversary
of Josai International University (JIU) in April 2022. We are very proud of JIU-BU
partnership and friendship, and deeply appreciate continuous support under your
leadership extended to our students and faculty. | would like to express my very best
of good wishes to the entire JIU community for these memorable milestones and
the continuing success of all your efforts to further develop your prestigious institution.

Congratulations on the 30" Anniversary of Josai International University.

Sincerely,




